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For Immediate Release   February 13, 2023 
 

MCTXSheriff Searches for Burglary Suspects 
 

On February 6, 2023 at 3:20 PM, the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to the 25600 
Block of Oakridge Forest Lane in Spring, Texas, in reference to a Burglary of Habitation call.  During the 
investigation, it was learned that the two suspects pictured below were seen fleeing the scene in a Ford 
Explorer.  These individuals are believed to be involved in multiple burglaries in the South Montgomery 
County area. 
 
The Ford Explorer is unique in that the exterior of the vehicle is dark in color while the door-jambs are 
white in color.  The SUV has damage to the passenger side front bumper and air dam.   
 
If you have any information in regards to these suspects or this case, please contact the Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and reference 
Case #23A037975. 
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